
 
 
 
 

TRANSITION REVIEW No. TF0006 
 

Safeguard measures on certain steel products 
 

Note to the file 
 

Note to interested parties and contributors  
 

This note to the file is regarding the publication of non-confidential questionnaires to 
the public file.  
 
Please be aware that due to technical issues, TRID had to publish the non-
confidential questionnaires in instalments on 27 February and 1 March 2021. Please 
be assured that all sufficient non-confidential questionnaire responses have now 
been placed on the public file for your consumption. 
 

 
Further information  
 
You can find more information about our investigations processes in our online trade 
remedies guidance: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-uk-trade-
remedies-investigations-process  
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